
 

25 May 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Independent revision, homework and Period 6 After half term 

 

Firstly, I want to say how fantastic Year 10 were regarding their recent 

English Literature Exam. They approached their GCSE with maturity and 

worked incredibly hard in the build-up. One GCSE is now complete with 

the others being assessed this time next year.  

 

In preparation for their final year at Park we are raising the bar yet again 

to give students the opportunity to be successful. There will be some 

changes to homework for the final half term of this year.  

 

Homework 

At the end of each day students are expected to complete independent 

revision by completing a summary of their learning from each lesson they 

have had that day. This can be done in the form of a revision card or 

notes that they need to show their teacher the following lesson.   

Homework will be set weekly by departments; this will be in the form of 

knowledge testing activities and exam application. 

 

P6 sessions 

After half term all students will be expected to attend P6 after school. This 

is to help students apply their learning and support them with any gaps in 

their knowledge. These have been split into two sessions lasting 40 minutes 

- Options followed by core subjects. The timetable is below: 

 

Monday  Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Option A PE Option B Option C RE 

Science  English Maths  

 

I hope you have a wonderful half term, and we look forward to seeing 

Year 10 for the final half term of this year.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Ben Bourton 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


